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Brussels, 1st March 2018 

 

Dear Candidate, 

Thank you for your interest in the British Junior Academy of Brussels (BJAB). As Headteacher of this 

small, exclusive school, I am encouraged every day by the enthusiasm of our pupils, the parents’ endless 

support and the teaching and administration staff who are committed to providing excellence in all areas. 

We would all say it is a joy and privilege to live in the beautiful city of Brussels and help to create the BJAB 

community. 

 

 

I am looking for teachers whose primary passion is assisting children to succeed in all areas of school life. 

At BJAB, that typically means working with a small class of highly-motivated children from ten or more 

countries who are capable of exceeding academic expectations for their age, demonstrating individuality 

and independence to pursue various musical, artistic and sporting interests to high levels. Our working 

environment requires energy, flexibility, a sense of fun and high personal and professional standards. In 

return for your commitment to the school, you will be rewarded with a collegiate atmosphere of caring and 

motivated professionals. 

If you would like to discuss the role further, please do not hesitate to contact me via my PA, Elena Rottin. 

If you are happy to proceed with no initial conversation, please complete the application form on the TES 

website in the usual way. 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Sarah White 

Headteacher 
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